
ST. VINCENT de PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH WELCOMES YOU! 
September 16, 2018 – Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 Pastor:  Father Matthew Hardesty      Pastor Emeritus: Father Ken Fortener 
 Fr. Hardesty Cell Phone: (502) 314-4131    Fr. Ken Cell Phone: (502) 645-8790 
 Rectory at Immaculate Conception: (502) 286-5184  Rectory at St. Vincent de Paul: (502) 549-5559 

Parish Cluster Main Office at St. Catherine Academy: (502) 549-3680 
 

MASS SCHEDULES 
 

  St. Vincent de Paul  St. Catherine   Immaculate Conception 
  Monday 8:00 am   Tuesday 8:45 am   Friday 8:45 am 
  Tuesday 8:00 am   Wednesday 8:45 am  Saturday 5:30 pm 
  Wednesday 8:00 am  Thursday 8:45 am  Sunday 7:00 am 
  Saturday 4:00 pm   Saturday 4:00 pm    
  Sunday 9:00 am   Sunday 11:00 am    
 

MASS INTENTIONS (September 15-23, 2018) 
Sat. Sept. 15 4:00 pm Paul, Kathleen & Louis Hagan; Joseph “Turk” & Agnes Williamson 

Sun. Sept. 16 9:00 am Philip Newton, Jr.; Romeo & Bettye Moore & family 
 

Mon. Sept. 17, Tues. Sept. 18, Wed. Sept. 19 8:00 am – People of the Parishes 
 

Sat. Sept. 22 4:00 pm Philip Newton, Jr.  Sun. Sept. 23 9:00 am Ryan Morley 
 

LITURGICAL ROLES (Sept. 22-23) 
 

         Sat. Sept. 22           Sun. Sept. 23 
   Lector: Volunteer     Norine Masterson      
   Eucharistic Ministers: Diane Gant & Jane Sims  Mary Lee Bray & Anna Burd 
 

COLLECTIONS   
Collections in August 2018: $19,693.91; Peter’s Pence - $198.00 

Monthly budget amount needed: $20,250.00  Over/Under Budget ($559.09) 

+     +     + 
PARISH WEBSITE:  www.stvincentdepaulnewhope.org.         CONFESSION:   Saturday 3:00-3:45 pm 
            Sunday 8:30-8:45 am 
 
PRAYER PARTNERS: “A friend is more to be longed for than the light; I speak of a genuine one. And wonder not: for it were 
better for us that the sun should be extinguished, than that we should be deprived of friends; better to live in darkness, than to be 
without friends."— St. John Chrysostom  Pray for your friends. 
 
ANGEL: If you drive by the Rectory at around 7:45 pm or later, you will see Father Ken’s Angel glowing with different 
colors. 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 2018-2019: Religious education classes will meet this Wednesday from 6:00-7:00 pm. 
 
THANK YOU!  Joe Cecil and the Kentucky Right to Life thanks all who donated for the walk last weekend. Joe turned in 
$200.   
 
SECOND COLLECTION: This weekend our parish will take up the annual collection for Catholic Higher Education. 
This collection supports the Catholic University of America as well as the two Catholic universities in our Archdiocese — 
Spalding and Bellermine.  Please donate if you can. 
 
BLOOD DRIVE: The Red Cross will host a blood drive this Sunday, September 16, 9:00 am – 2:00 pm at the New 
Haven Firehouse.    
 
BAZAAR #6: The Ladies had so much fun creating the cinnamon ornaments last week they decided to make another 
batch on Monday, September 17 at 4:00...wouldn't want to run out. All materials are provided...you are welcome to join 
them! 
 
PARISH COUNCIL/FINANCE MEETING:  There will be a meeting Tuesday, September 18th at 6:00 pm in the 
meeting room for the Parish Council and Finance committees about the New Parish Center Building Project. 
 
ST. DOMINIC FALL SOCIAL: St. Dominic parish in Springfield invites you to their Steak Fall Social next Saturday, 
September 22 from 4:00-8:00 pm. Steak dinner $12; Hamburger/hotdog meal $6; Booths and raffles. Gaming license 
#ORG0000599 
 
 
 
 
 



PLEASE PRAY: Please pray for our sick and shut-ins: Rose Lamkin, Martha Hutchins, Patsy Boone, Jaunita Mattingly, 
Kathleen Clark, Jake Wood (grandson of Andy & Barbara Sue Hall), Bobby Haydon, Frank Masterson, Martha Bowling, 
Aline Thompson, Peggy Nalley, Scotty Norman, Jenny Leanhart, Lillian Ball, Laverne Masterson, Louise Morris, Sharon 
Lanham, Mitch Rust, Nora (Bunch) Mattingly, Paul Vittitow, Nancy Newton, Don Waymon, Dorothy Masterson, Sonny 
Morris, Butch Henley, Grace Blair Thompson, Inez Mattingly, Catherine Hicks, Marguerite Blair Bowling, Mike 
Donahue (Gerald & Louise Donahue’s son) and the intentions in our book. 
 
 
TRAINING: The Archdiocese is offering these classes for anyone interested: Mandate Renewal Sessions: Thursday 
September 27, 2018 7:00–9:00 p.m. St. Brigid Church, 314 E. Main St., Vine Grove; Wednesday October 10, 2018 
7:00–9:00 p.m. St. Paul Church, 6901 Dixie Hwy. Louisville; Cantor Formation Sessions: Thursday October 12, 19, 26, 
7:00–9:00 p.m. Holy Trinity Church, 501 Cherrywood Road Louisville. Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 
Training: Initial Formation: Mondays November 5 & 12, 2018 7:00–9:00 p.m. St. Margaret Mary Church, 7813 
Shelbyville Rd., Louisville. Register for these online at https://tinyurl.com/OfficeOfWorship.    
  
 
 
 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS: If you have an announcement for the bulletin please contact Laura Huff by phone at 
502-549-5454 or 270-766-9207; email at laurahowardstown@gmail.com; fax 502-549-5252, message on Facebook at St. 
Ann-Howardstown, or drop your announcement by my office Monday-Friday, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm at 6375 New Hope 
Road, New Hope, by 12:00 pm on Thursdays. If you have a Mass intention for a particular date I need that 2 weeks in 
advance. Also please let me know of additions and deletions to the prayer list. Thank you! 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: Our religious education classes will meet this Wednesday from 6:00-7:00 pm.  
 
ST. VINCENT CEMETERY GUIDELINES: Mowing season is here. As a reminder! 1) Artificial flowers in 
saddles attached to the stone are permitted at any time. One shepherd's hook per memorial is allowed. Hooks must be 
placed near the stone so they do not hinder mowing or digging of the grave.  All other wires, stakes or decorations are not 
allowed during mowing season and will be removed. Containers of cut flowers left at the time of burial will be removed by 
cemetery personnel within a few days. 2) The American flag made of wood and cloth is permitted. It should be 
place within 6” of the memorial. Frayed flags should be removed. 3) Votive candles and glass vases are never permitted. 
4)  Plants, shrubs or mulch of any type are not permitted. 5) Any item which detracts from the beauty of the cemetery 
or hinders mowing or digging a grave will be removed. 6) Only grass may be planted the length and width of a grave. 7) 
Any decorations not allowed by the SVDPC will be removed and discarded.  Please remove those items that do not fall 
under these guidelines.  Please help us keep our cemetery beautiful.   
 
  
 
 
 
 


